
Request to BHA Received from US Embassy:

The U.S. Embassy in Nassau is fielding caller inquiries from American citizens who are not  
able to get a flight out of The Bahamas.   In order to better assist Americans remaining 
in The Bahamas during Hurricane Irene, they are asking that hotels gather the following  
information on American Citizens who could not get out and need assistance or invite  
US Citizens to register direct with the Embassy.  The following information should be 
emailed to the address:

BahamasAMCITS@state.gov.  
Title of email should be AMCITS in BAHAMAS during Hurricane Irene

Information which should be provided in the email:

Name of Hotel
Island Location
Name of American Citizen
Date of Birth
Gender
Names of Family members
U.S. Passport numbers for ALL family members
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